
 

POCANTICO HILLS CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Annual Budget Vote and School Board Election - Registration Information 

 
 

The Voter Registration Form is available on the New York State Board of Elections website or in the 
RESOURCES section of the Voter Information Page on our website. 
 
Once the completed form is delivered to the Westchester County Board of Elections, you will be 
registered with the county, as well as the school district. 
 
Residents may also register for the Annual Budget Vote and School Board Election at the District 
Office from September through May between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 3:30 pm.  The deadline for 

registration at the District Office is May 13, 2021. 
 
Registering at the District Office does not register an individual with the Westchester 

County Board of Elections. 
 
To be eligible to vote on May 18, 2021, you must be: 
 
1. A citizen of the United States 
2. At least 18 years of age (by May 18, 2021) 
3. A Pocantico Hills CSD resident at least 30 days immediately prior to the day of the vote 
4. Registered with the Westchester County Board of Elections OR registered no later than May 18, 

2021 with the School District 
 
*If you have previously registered and voted in either a school district or general election in the last 
four calendar years, re-registration is NOT required. 
 
 

ABSENTEE BALLOTS WILL BE AVAILABLE AFTER THE BUDGET HAS BEEN ADOPTED 
BY THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
Any registered voter who will not be in the District on Tuesday, May 18, 2021, may apply, by mail 
or in person, to the District Clerk, Gina Downes, for an Absentee Ballot Application*.  Once the 
application has been completed and returned to the District Clerk, an Absentee Ballot will be sent 
out. 
 
If an Absentee Ballot is being mailed to the voter, the completed application must be received by the 
District Clerk at least seven (7) days prior to the election (by 3:30 p.m. on Monday, May 10, 2021). 
 
If the completed application is received by the District Clerk after May 10, 2021, and no later than 
3:30 pm on the day before the election - Monday, May 17, 2021, the voter (or their designee) must 
personally pick up the Absentee Ballot from the District Clerk, during the business hours of 8:30 
a.m. and 3:30 p.m. 
 
All Absentee Ballots MUST be delivered to the Office of the District Clerk no later than 5:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, May 18, 2021 (the day of the vote). 
 
 
**Applications for absentee ballots will not be accepted before Wednesday, April 21, 2021. 


